Kensyl Holdings Limited

Business Consultants
P O Box 388, Warkworth, Auckland 0941

E-mail: kensylholdings@xtra.co.nz
Director: Ken Taylor B.Com
Mobile: 0274 761 223

17 July 2018

To whom it may concern

As the owner of Kensyl Holdings Limited we have known Samit Desai since 2002. In June 2003
we contracted Samit to handle matters regarding IT systems, computers and associated systems
for our clients while we were operating in Mangere Bridge Auckland. During this time Samit
exhibited a great knowledge of his skills in this regard and we were impressed with his
confidentiality in all his activities. Since moving to Warkworth the service has been continued
seamlessly.

Since 2002 Samit has looked after all our computer, I-pads, mobile telephones and IT
requirements including suggestions for upgrade of equipment, maintaining back-up systems both
in-house and in the ‘cloud’. This has been invaluable when we have had to restore data which I
may say has been rarely but efficient. He also maintains our hardware and we have given him the
authority to dial in remotely to solve any problems associated with both our hardware and
software which means that this can occur no matter where we are located and in a timely manner.
We could not have done any of this on our own and without his support.

He has always been prompt in his support and invariably has solved any problems which have
occurred in a quick and efficient manner. Prior to Samit’s involvement we have previously used
other local firms, but they have not had the same interest, skills and understanding of our needs.

Confidentiality is vital in our business and Samit has maintained our respect in his regard.

We can recommend Samit to anyone requiring the ability to manage their software, hardware
and IT systems. His knowledge in IT matters is extensive and together with his prompt personal
service makes him invaluable to both our firm and ourselves.

Yours faithfully

Kensyl Holdings Ltd
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Ken Taylor
Director



